
 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK   

Keith & Jeannette Cullers—Taiwan 

Praise:  We were recently able to teach in 

a secret Bible School in China and in    

December over 5,000 students attended 

sessions in the local schools in which the 

Gospel was presented. 

Prayer: Pray for us as our church building is nearing completion. We are 

20% from reaching the needed amount! 

 

SATURDAY OUTREACH 

 Join us on Saturday at 1 PM for sharing the Good News to our 

community! Team R will meet this week. If you have questions, 

please see Mark Reynolds.  

 

TEEN OUTREACH WITH MIKE FISHER 

Beginning April 15th, Evangelist Mike Fisher and his family will be with us 

for two weeks. Bro. Mike will be ministering to our young people as well as 

reaching out to the public high schools in our area. April’s youth activity 

has been moved from the 14th to the 21st and there will be no dodgeball 

tournament this year.  More details will be coming later. Let us be in prayer 

for our young people! 

 

LADIES’ FELLOWSHIP 

The next ladies meeting will be held Tuesday, April 17th at 

6:30 PM at the Weatherly/Stone home at 293 Timber Ridge 

Drive, Athens. We will be studying Chapter 4 of Lies    

Women Believe (Nancy DeMoss). Please bring a dish or 

dessert to share.  We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

Church Calendar 
• April 15-27—Teen Outreach with Mike Fisher 

• April 17—Ladies’ Fellowship 

• April 21—Youth Activity 

• April 29—Missions Booster Sunday 

Welcome to Crooked Creek Baptist Church! 

And it shall be said in that day, Lo, this is our God; we have 
waited for Him, and He will save us: this is the LORD; we have 
waited for Him, we will be glad and rejoice in His salvation.                                        
Isaiah 25:9 
 

 

LADIES’ PRAYER TIME 

All ladies are invited to join together for a time of prayer at the church 

Monday, April 9th at 9 AM. We are planning to meet each Monday    

morning for a time of fervent prayer for God’s help and blessing on the 

ministries of our church. 

 

FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP CLASSES  

FPU classes continue April 11th. Please continue 

to pray for our financial stewardship classes each 

week. Regular Bible study and prayer meeting will 

be held Wednesday at 7 PM. 

 

VBS COKES AND COOKIES MONTH 

During the months of April and May we are collecting soft 

drinks and cookies for our upcoming VBS! Also needed are 

juice boxes such as Capri Sun for the preschool department. 

Please leave all donations at the crossroads. Thank you! 

 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Conquer Series Bible Study continues     

Friday  evening at 7 PM.  All men and teen 

boys are invited and encouraged to attend. 

If you have questions, see Pastor Brenson 

or Ricky Beussee. 

 

 

• General Fund  for Last Week : $2,690.75 

• Faith Promise for Last Week : $1,450.00 
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CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Pastor Brenson Jennings:  

706-244-6552 

BrensonJennings@gmail.com 

Church: 706-548-4233 

SecretaryCCBC@bellsouth.net 

Music Minister: 706-362-3188 
April 1, 2018 

Notes: 


